
Malvern Spring Show - May 2019 
Helen Curtis 

 
We were delighted to see so many HPS members visit the stand at the Malvern 
Spring Show.  The team this year was made up of members from Lincolnshire, 
Worcestershire, West Midlands and Western Counties groups.  By forming a team in 
this way, it spread the burden and gave us more people to call on when we needed 
volunteers.  It proved that distance was no barrier to the project, much was achieved 
and the stand was awarded a Silver Gilt.  A big thank you to everyone involved. 
 
Plants were displayed in three groups:  sun, shade and part shade - but it was the 
shade box that attracted the most interest - people were drawn to these plants.  
Some said they liked the textures and foliage colours, others said they had a shady 
patch in their own garden and needed ideas on how to fill it.  A full list of the plants 
used for the show is available on the HPS website. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We must now look to Malvern Spring Show 2020.  Perhaps the biggest measure of 
success is that all those involved want to do it again.  We welcome anyone who 
wants to join us. 
 


